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The Legislative Council Select Committee Inquiry into AFL in Tasmania conducted its final 

public hearings yesterday, receiving verbal evidence from former AFL CEO Andrew 

Demetriou, Western Bulldogs President Peter Gordon and economist Saul Eslake.   

The Committee has now finished gathering evidence and will now draft its Final Report, 

which it hopes to table in early April 2020. 

The Committee extends its sincere thanks to all organisations and individuals who 

participated in the work of the Inquiry. 

 

 

For further information contact Hon Ivan Dean MLC, Inquiry Chair - 0417 364 375 
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